
                

  

 
Welcome to The Firs Monthly Newsletter 

 

Spring has sprung and we have a number of 
events to celebrate, hopefully, nicer sunnier 
weather. 

Starting with our: 

 

Spring Fayre 
Saturday 1st April 3 – 5pm. 
Tickets on sale now and available on the 
day.  £1.50 adults and 50p children. 

There will be stalls, live entertainment, the 
Easter bunny, Easter egg hunt, food and 
drink, kids stalls and games. 

Donations needed please – for our 
Spring Fayre: 

• Easter eggs – large or small / 
chocolate 

• Teddies – in good condition. 
• Plants 
• Tombola prizes – including bottles. 
• Children’s prizes 

We thankyou in advance for your 
generosity. 

 

 



 

 

The Winners of our Valentine Raffle: 

1st  Prize: Rachael Harris 
2nd Prize: John Reed 
3rd Prize: Chris Smith-Law 
 
We raised £31.50 for our activity fund. 
Thank you for all those who bought tickets. 
 
Well done to Mandy Hickman who 
successfully flipped the pancake 76 times in 
1 minute.   
We raised £32.00  with the winner receiving 
£16.00. 
Thank you to all those who had a go. 
 
 

MARCH EVENTS: 
 

Wednesday 1st March – St David’s Day 
Celebrations. 
2pm The Middletones. 
 
Monday 6th March   11am – Tom Wenlock. 
 
Friday 10th March   2pm – The Middletones. 
 
Thursday 16th March 2pm – Colin James. 
Alice’s 100th Birthday Celebrations. 
 
Friday 17th March – St Patrick’s Day 
Celebrations. 
 
Thursday 23rd March – Animal Antics. 
 
Sunday 26th March – Mothering Sunday. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

THURSDAY 23RD MARCH 
 
Animal Antics – 11 – 12pm 
 
A fantastic pet therapy session for our 
residents.  
All welcome. 

 
 

 
 

26th March  
 

If you would like to pop in between 11am 
and 12noon to have a cuppa and cake with 
your mum you are most welcome.  Please let 
us know and we will book you in. Booking 
is essential so please let either the activity 
ladies, Caroline or Mandy, or the office 
lady, Val, know before the 24th March if you 
intend to come for tea and cakes.                                    
Thankyou. 

 

 

 Don’t forget our afternoon tea every 
Thursday 2 – 3 pm. Come along and enjoy a 
cuppa and a cake. 

 

 
 



 

 
 

 
 

THE FIRS GARDENING 
CLUB: 

 
We will be starting our gardening 
club in the next few weeks. 
We are asking for dontations – 
gardening tools, gloves, seeds, 
bulbs and pots and plants. 
 

Many Thanks 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Magazines: 
 
Please donate your unwanted magazines. 
Our residents would really appreciate them. 

Many thanks. 
 

Wool: 
 
We are also asking for any unwanted wool 
and off cuts of material and ribbon. 

Many thanks. 
 

 
We also asking people if they have any C.D 
/stereo systems, record/tape players, C.D’s, 
tapes and records that they will be willing to 
donate please. 

Again many thanks. 

 
 
 

We would like to say a big thank you to 
Mary Bill’s relatives, Nicky and Diane, for 
their donations of bulbs and a Hi-Fi system. 
They are very much appreciated. 

 
 

 
 

Please join me in wishing our lovely 
residents a very Happy Birthday this month. 
We have: 
 
Ada Dick – 1st March 
Vilma Parry – 4th March 
Cynthia Lamb – 12th March 
William Sutton – 14th March 
Cathleen Percival – 15th March 
 
And one lady is Celebrating her 100th 
Birthday on 16th March so many 
congratulations to Alice Joan Smith. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Thank you for taking the time to read 
through our newsletter. We hope you find it 
useful and we look forward to seeing you 
very soon. 
 
Check out our Face Book page The Firs 
Family & Friends.  
 
From all the management and staff at The 
Firs. 
 


